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Jeff Watson

From: LARRY BROWNE <eburgwater@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 11:55 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Re: BL-12-00005 Howard

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Jeff, After a site visit and meeting with Mr. Conger , BL-12-00005 as proposed meets all of  E.W.C. 
requirements. 
 Water is available too both newly designed parcels  
 Thanks, Larry Browne 
From: Jeff Watson <jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us>the 
To: "Chris Cruse (cruseandassoc@kvalley.com)" <cruseandassoc@kvalley.com>  
Cc: "Larry Browne (eburgwater@yahoo.com)" <eburgwater@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 1, 2012 4:41 PM 
Subject: BL-12-00005 Howard 
BL-12-00005 Howard 
  
My apologies I mistakenly sent the initial comment request letter to the Cascade Irrigation District. 
  
Kittitas County Community Development Services has issued conditional approval for the above Boundary Line 
Adjustment/Segregation Application. See attached file. The signed original conditional approval letter has been sent to the 
applicant, please feel free to contact me if you have additional concerns or questions. 
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
All e-mail sent to this 

address will be received by the Kittitas County e-mail system and may be subject to Public Disclosure under RCW Chapter 42.56 
and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than the recipient.  
  
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 

Jeff Watson 
Planner I 
  
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
P:  509.933.8274 
F:  509.962.7682 

  

 
“Building Partnerships-Building Communities” 


